
From: Mishaan, Jessica  
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 1:09 PM 
To: angela.greben@gmail.com 
Subject: response to public records request 
 
Ms. Greben, 
  
I write in response to your two public records requests both dated September 7, 2016.  It appears that 
the 7:14 pm request is a narrowing of the 4:22 pm request.  
  
The information you request is exempt from disclosure under 1 V.S.A. §§ 317(c)(7), (c)(10) and (c)(25), as 
disclosure of the list of individuals you are requesting are personal documents relating to individuals, it 
would violate those individuals’ right to privacy, and it contains user identifications and information the 
disclosure of which could threaten the safety of persons, respectively. 
  
If you feel this information has been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Governor’s Chief of Staff, 
Darren Springer in accordance with 1 V.S.A. § 318(c)(1). 
  
Thank you, 
  
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal 
Office of the Governor 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-0101 
802.828.3333 
 


